
NOTICE OF HEARING 
BEFORE THE BRANDON DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD 

 
A public hearing before the Brandon Development Review Board will be held on Wednesday, May 30, 
2018 at 7:00 PM, in the Brandon Town Hall Meeting Room, located at 1 Conant Square, to open a public 
hearing: 
 
Landowner:  Alois J & Sarah Pattis 
Applicant:     Nick Pattis 
 
The purpose of this hearing is to receive and consider information regarding a request to complete 
interior renovations to a nonresidential primary structure, with portions of the second floor being 
converted to a residential space. 
 
Proposed Location:  22 Park Street 
Application #5950        Tax Map 22-50-64 
 
Additional information on the above application may be obtained at the Town of Brandon offices, 
located at 49 Center Street in Brandon or by contacting the Zoning Administrator, Anna Scheck at 802-
247-3685 Ext. 202 
 
As per 24 V.S.A. 4464(a)(2)(C) which states that participation in the local proceeding is a prerequisite to 
the right to take any subsequent appeal.   
 
Immediately following the hearing, the Board may discuss and take action on any other items presented 
and possibly deliberate on open cases before them as well as conduct routine business. 
 
Hillary Knapp, Secretary, Development Review Board 
 
 


